
EVENTS
Ambassadeurs Ambassadrices en Herbe 
This year, the Lycée Français International de Bangkok is
taking part in the 13th edition of Ambassadeurs
Ambassadrices en Herbe, an AEFE-led global pilot project.
 
From elementary school through to high school, this project
applies multilingual skills to international, cross-curricular
issues of the day. Developed around real “oratory
tournaments”, the project is strongly focused on diversified
oral practices.

This year, the question presented to students is: “La
francophonie, a journey through time and space. ”
4 CM2 students, 4 students from 5e and 4e, and 6 students
from 3e and 2nde will take part in the school final on
Thursday 6th February. The 5 selected students will
represent the LFIB at the Asia-Pacific Zone final from 26th -
28th March in Kuala Lumpur. 

New FLSco teacher  
Since 23th January, we have welcomed Mme Chloé Fabre,
FLSco teacher. She takes over from Mme Maureen Vidal,
who has left the school for a new professional and personal
adventure. We wish Mme Vidal all the best, and welcome
Mme Fabre!

Monday 3rd February: Conseil
d'École

Thursday 6th February: school
final of the "Ambassadeurs
Ambassadrices en Herbe" project

Wednesday 12th February:
public holiday

Friday 14th February: Carnival -
The “Venice Carnaval” menu -
Football Night - School holidays 

Monday 3rd March: New half-
term
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Carnaval
Children are invited to come in costume that day, if they
wish. Maternelle classes have been working on the
theme “Cape ou pas cape? ” (French idiom for “I dare
you” using the word “cape” that also means “cloak”).
We invite you to attend the costumed parade from PS to
CM2.

Please note that this event runs from 8:15 to 8:30 a.m.
only.  To take part, you need to register via the
Eventbrite website (link sent to families by email). 

La Petite Librairie Solidaire 
Meet the volunteers of La Petite Librairie Solidaire on
Friday 14th February, before the Carnival parade, for a
book sale in support of charities. 

National mid-year assessments
in CP  
Pupils in the 4 CP classes took the
national mid- year assessments in
Mathematics and French in January.
Individual results will be printed and
distributed to families shortly. 

The “ Venice Carnival ” menu
The school restaurant joins in the
festivities: chef Balthazar and his teams
prepare a special “ Venice Carnival ”
menu.

The Football Night
The LFIB EPS team is delighted to
invite you to Football Night on 14th
February.
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